



Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our commitment to ensuring that all pupils use technology safely and responsibly, we have installed Securly on school iPads.

Securly is a safeguarding and monitoring tool which helps us protect pupils when they are using their device. It allows us to:

- Filter inappropriate or harmful content.
- Monitor online activity in line with our safeguarding policies.
- Provide reports that help us to support pupils in making safe and positive choices online.

Please be assured that the system is designed to protect children, not to intrude into their personal use. It does not give staff access to personal files or conversations, but it will alert us to any searches, websites, or activity that may be a cause for concern.

We believe this is an important step in keeping our pupils safe while helping them to make the most of their iPads as learning tools.

If you have any questions about how Securly works, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Grattage

Executive Headteacher

Securly on School iPads - Parent FAQ

What is Securly?

Securly is an online safeguarding tool. It helps schools keep pupils safe by filtering unsuitable websites and monitoring online activity for risks.

Why is it installed on my child's iPad?

It has been installed to support our safeguarding responsibilities and to help pupils develop safe and responsible habits when using technology.

Can teachers see everything my child does?

No. Teachers cannot see personal files, photos, or conversations. Securly only alerts staff if activity may be harmful, unsafe, or inappropriate.

Does Securly work at home as well as in school?

Yes. Securly works on school iPads wherever they are used, helping to protect children whether at school or at home. Notifications will be monitored during school hours.

Will Securly block all unsuitable content?

It filters a wide range of inappropriate content, but no system is 100% perfect. We continue to encourage open conversations between pupils, parents, and staff about safe online behaviour.

How does this help my child?

It provides a safer online environment, helps them make positive choices, and enables us to provide support if something worrying arises.

Who can I contact if I have further questions?

Please contact the school, and we will be happy to help.